To Whom It May Concern, 

This is to acknowledge that I have received your letter pertaining to my property located at 713 Washington Avenue in Portland.  The fire department visited the property and found some violation such as smoke and carbon detectors and sprinklers over the furnaces.  As I stated when I talked to one of the fireman that I am changing the furnaces to natural gas and I can place the sprinklers then.  

I am also going through the loan process at the city of Portland to upgrade many of the safety items such as lead, fire doors, windows, furnaces and better installation.  I hope to do this within the 32 days you required but if not then please understand that I am making the effort.


Should I write you when all the work is done so that you can inspect the property?

Regards,

Nasir

5/16/12

